
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 
 

   

UPCOMING SCHOOL EVENTS/DIARY DATES (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
Fri 24th May  End of Half Term Mon 3rd June Year 1 Phonics check begins (1:1 over 3 weeks) 

  Wed 5th June Year 6 at Crucial Crew (Details to follow) 
Additional swimming sessions for Rhino Class 

  Mon 10th June Year 4 x tables check begins (1:1 during the 
week) 

  Fri 19th July End of School Year 

    

        

UPCOMING PTA ORGANISED EVENTS (Additional dates will be added in bold as they are confirmed) 

Date Event Date Event 
  Sat 29th June Myddle Fest (Summer Fayre) 

    

    

    

 

THE MYDDLE MAIL 

                                     

IN THE NEWS 
 

 

 

Highlights of the week 
 

Congratulations Year 6  
 

This week, all Year 6 pupils have completed their SATs 
(Standard Assessment Tests) from the DFE. They 
completed 5 tests over 4 days (Spelling and Grammar, 
Reading Comprehension, Arithmetic and two Maths 
Reasoning Papers).  
 

Every pupil this week has given their absolute best and 
worked their socks off during each of the tests. Not only 
have they have arrived at school each day with beaming 
smiles ready to do their best, but they have embraced 
this challenging week with positive attitudes. Each Year 6 
pupil should be immensely proud of themselves for the 
mature manner in which they have conducted 
themselves this week - you have all just been amazing! 
 

A huge thank you as well to Mr Hughes and the Jaguar 
Class staff for the way you have worked with the pupils 
to prepare them for these tests. Lots of hard work and 
planning goes on behind the scenes to make sure all 
areas of learning are covered in class. Mr Hughes always 
brings the best out of pupils without applying too much 
pressure on them. He really helps the pupils believe in 
themselves so they want to perform to the best of their 
ability.  
 

Thank you as well to everyone at home for all your 
support too.  

 

 STARS OF THE WEEK  
 

This week, our star awards go to the following children: 
 

Snow Leopards Nursery: Mia 

Panda Class Reception: Delwyn 

Tiger Class Year 1: Izzy Year 2: Amelia 

Rhino Class Year 3: Olivia Year 4: Tommie 

Jaguar Class Year 5: Dylan Year 6: All 
 

Well Done Everyone! 

 

SCHOOL UPDATES 
 
 
 

 

Lost Property 
 

This afternoon, at the end of the school day, all 
the lost property we have acquired over the term 
will be on display on tables in the school 
playground.  
 
Please rummage through to see if you can claim 
back some lost items. We literally have a 
mountain of clothing that needs to be reclaimed. 
 

Please ensure all clothing items are clearly 
named so they can be easily passed back to 
rightful owner. 
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Quote of the Week 
 

After a week of sharing last week’s quote each day, we were able to observe many children 
demonstrating how to be considerate in class and around school, which has been so lovely to see. 
 

Next week, we will be focusing on a different quote with a message about being kind. This will be 
introduced on Monday, but please feel free to discuss this at home over the weekend ready for the week 
ahead. 
 
 

This is next week’s quote: 
 

Growing, learning and living 

in the love of God 
We love because he first loved us – 1 John 4:19 

 


